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May 17,2017

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87507

Re: OWL SWD Operating, LLC’s Application for Authorization to Inject/Bobcat
SWD #1, Section 25, Township 25 South, Range 36 East, Lea County, New 
Mexico, N.M.P.M.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept this letter as City of Jal’s request for hearing and opportunity to be heard 
regarding the above referenced matter. City of Jal has concerns which center on the protection of 
the underlying groundwater. City of Jal reserves the right to amend, modify or withdraw its 
participation based upon further review of said application, and any other pertinent information.

Sincerely,

By:

MTN:sj
p.c. City of Jal

Lonquisit & Co., LLC


